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anticipated from the Blinebry from which commingling
permission was granted under date of Noverber 25, 1981,
we hereby respectively request that the Commission con-
sider allowing the operator to remove the packer from
this well separating the Drinkard from the Wantz Abo

and allow these two sections to produce by commingling
downhole in a similar fashion to that anticipated earlier
from the Drinkard and Blineby.

It is understood that if this request can be granted
by the Conservation Commission, then the Blinebry will not
be opened as provided by your order DHC-350, until further
approval of such opening under the conditions then exist-
ing in this borehole are submitted for consideration by
the Commission. '

Your consideration of this request is sincerely ap-

preciated. If any additional data is required, please
call upon us and we will promptly supply the same.

JCB:bp

Enclosures

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission-Hobbs
Mr. J. R. Cone



